
 

February 19, 2025 

 

DAY 6 
 

 

• Calling all Rugby players! If you are interested in playing rugby this spring, please 
come to a meeting this Thursday Feb 20 at lunch in S139. For more information 
speak with Mr. Poirier in the Phys Ed Office.  

 

• All the students that signed up to write the University of Waterloo math contest 
please see Mr. Mader in the Seaford 210 this week for more important information.  
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

   


